

## AMS Eagle News



November 22, 2023

**Parent Edition** 

Volume 16 • FREE

Dear AMS Families,

It was a very short week at AMS with early dismissals and parent teacher conferences. I hope that you had an opportunity to meet with your child's teacher(s) and learn all about their progress and next steps as they move into the second marking period.

Mark your calendars so that you remember to wear your PJ's on Thursday, November 30th for our November pep rally!

Some reminders from last week's newsletter:

**Attention Fourth Grade students!** If you are a fourth grade student and you have a favorite recipe, you might consider entering your "delicious dish" into the Future Chefs competition. Please see the attached Future Chefs Letter/Flier.

There is still time to submit a poster for the Red Ribbon Week Poster Contest! The theme is: "BE KIND TO YOUR MIND. LIVE DRUG FREE." Click here for all the details!

As we prepare for a long Thanksgiving Weekend, please enjoy time with family and friends.

